
To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for college scholarship for Mr. Brad
Longworth. As the school principal, I have been a witness to the qualities of this student.

Mr. Longworth is a consistent honor student. Ever since first year, he has shown a 
remarkable academic performance. He uses this gift of knowledge to help his fellow 
students. Mr. Longworth initiated the peer tutorial program in our school. The said 
program became a very helpful tool to improve the academic performance of the students.

Your university only admits highly qualified and deserving students in your scholarship 
program. You will surely find an asset in Mr. Longworth. His intelligence, leadership 
abilities and perseverance truly makes him qualified to get a college scholarship.

If you have any questions about Mr. Longworth or this letter, you can send me an e-mail or 
call me on the contact numbers stated in my letterhead.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Louise Connor

Principal

Colorado Middle School
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